
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF CANCELED PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to A.R.S. §§ 11-805, 11-813, and 11-814 the Board of Supervisors 
will NOT hold public hearings to consider the following: 

Resolution No. 2023-07 Rio Rico/I-19 Economic Development Corridor, Baca Float #3 is requesting a 
Major Comprehensive Plan Amendment to reclassify approximately 3,550 acres of land from Ranch (R), Mixed 
Use (MU), High Density Residential (HDR), and Medium Density Residential (MDR) to Industrial/Commercial (IC), 
Commercial (C), Commercial, Multi-Family (CM), Educational, Office, Industrial Campus, High Density 
Residential (EOIR), High Density Residential (HDR), Medium Density Residential (MDR), and Low Density 
Residential (LDR). The properties are located along the I-19 corridor and Pendleton Drive in the Rio Rico area 
within the Central Santa Cruz County Character Area. 

CANCELED Hearing will Not be held on: 

TUESDAY, July 11th, 2023 
AT OR AFTER 9:30 A.M. 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING ROOM 
2150 N. CONGRESS DRIVE, ROOM 120 

NOGALES, ARIZONA 

To obtain a copy of an agenda go to: https://www.santacruzcountyaz.gov/AgendaCenter 

Information on the above cases is on file at the Santa Cruz County Community Development Department 
located at 2150 N Congress Dr. Suite 206, Nogales, AZ.  
If you have a question or comment, call Frank Dillon at (520) 375-7930, send correspondence to Frank Dillon, 
Santa Cruz County Community Development Department, 2150 N Congress Dr. Suite 206, Nogales, AZ 85621, 
or email fdillon@santacruzcountyaz.gov 
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